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If a dispute remains as to whether the service animal is allowed inside the premise, officers shall request asupei-vis~r.

Radio Calls
Officers responding to a radio call involving a service animal shall ensure that they are familiar withapplicable rights afforded to individuals with service ai~irnats. Additionally, officers are reminded thattheir primary role is to facilitate a peaceful resolution far any dispute involving the animal. In doing so, ifthe presence of a service dog is in question at the scene of any call, officers shall. abide by the followingguidelines:

• Inquire if the dog is a service animal required because of a disability; and,• What work or task has the dog been trained to perform.

Note: Officers shall not ask about the person's disability, require medical documentation, require aspecial identification card or training documentation for the dog, or ask that the dog demonstrate itsability to perform the work or task.

If the individual states that. the dog is a service animal and provides a specific work or task that theanimal performs, the officer shall inform atl parties regarding the applicable law. (Jfficers arereminded. of their role to facilitate calm discussion and provide education an accessibility laws,when necessary.
If a dispute remains as to whether the service animal is allowed inside the premise, officers shallrequest a supervisor.

Although service dogs are permitted inside public facilities, officers can ask the owner to remove theirservice animal due to demonstrated poor behavior, e.g., dog defecating inside facility, uncontrollablybarking, or posing a threat tc~ others. If the presence of any animal interferes with police business, andtime allows, officers shall request a supervisor.

More referenced information regarding ADA regulations maybe reviewed in the prior Office of the Chiefof Police Notice, Guidelines for Compliance with the An~erieans with Disabilities Act RegardingAccessing Department Facilities, dated December 1, 2411.

For any qu~stians about this Notice, please contact the Evaluation and Admizlistratioi~ Section, Office off'Operations, at (213) 486- 6050.

MICHE MQORE, First Assistant Chief
Director, office of Qperaticans
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